
       
 

Our theme in December is: Be Giving/Sois généreux 
 

December 3-7 
Some key school events this week  

 

Monday, Dec.3  Gr.4/5 floor hockey at lunch (teams to be announced in  

    the morning announcements) 

 

Tuesday, Dec.4  Dance Club at lunch    

 

Wednesday, Dec.5  Gr.4/5 floor hockey at lunch (teams to be announced in  

    the morning announcements) 

  

Thursday, Dec.6   Dance Club at lunch  

     

Friday, Dec.7  Gr.4/5 floor hockey at lunch (teams to be announced in  

    the morning announcements) 

    PAC Hot Lunch (pizza) 

Information Items 

Parking / Stationnement & Kiss and Go Reminder  
In order to ensure the safety of our students and community members, please remember to 
slow down in our school zone and to follow the Esquimalt parking bylaw. Please make sure that 
you do not park on the yellow line, that your car is facing the right way on the street and that 
you do not block our neighbours’ driveways.  
 
Also the turn-around at the front of the school is restricted to a “Kiss and Go” zone at morning 
drop off.  Please let your child out, say a quick goodbye and drive away, leaving the turn-around 
for other parents to do the same.  School staff is outside on the school grounds 15 mins prior to 
the bell for supervision purposes.  If you want to wait with your child until the bell goes, or 
need to park to come into the school for any reason, there are several areas available: The Boys 
and Girls Club gravel parking lot accessed by Macaulay St, along Macaulay St. itself and along 
Lyall St.  Thank you for your help in keeping the area in front of the school for quick drop offs 
and pick-ups only.  



Big thank you to our PAC / Remerciement 
I would like to thank our fantastic PAC who provided a first aid course for all our grade 5 
students this week. They have learned so many important skills. It is greatly appreciated, merci! 
 
Hot Chocolate / Chocolat Chaud 

Join us in the morning for a cup of hot chocolate! When: November 27 – December 7@ 8:30am. 
Where: Outside the front entrance to the school. Cost is by donation.  All proceeds will go to 
the Christmas Hamper Fund. Help us be environmentally conscious and bring your own mug! 
 
 

Important events coming up 

 December 13: PAC meeting at 6:30pm 

 December 14: First report card to go home 

 December 19: Craft Night 6-7pm 

 December 21: Last Day before break and whole school PJ Day 


